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October 20, 2008 

 
CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES

 
 
Re:  Revised Private Passenger Automobile 

and Motorcycle Insurance Rates 
 

By Circular Letter to All Member Companies A-08-8 dated 
September 29, 2008, the Rate Bureau distributed to member 
companies various information and exhibits regarding the revised 
rates, rating factors and relativities and miscellaneous other 
changes to be implemented effective January 1, 2009, as well as 
the corresponding rates, rating factors and relativities and 
miscellaneous other changes ordered by the Commissioner of 
Insurance following a public hearing on the Bureau’s 2008 Non-
fleet Private Passenger Auto Rate Filing. 
 
For your further information and assistance in establishing 
escrows, please find attached the expanded tables of bodily 
injury and property damage increased limits factors that result 
from the increased limits factors filed and implemented by the 
Rate Bureau (Exhibit A) and those that result from the increased 
limits factors ordered by the Commissioner of Insurance (Exhibit 
B). These increased limits factors are applicable to new and 
renewal policies effective on and after January 1, 2009.   
 
Please see to it that this circular letter is brought to the 
attention of all interested personnel in your company. 
 
 
        Very truly yours, 
 
        F. Timothy Lucas 
 
        Personal Lines Manager 
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